Dear Question 12 Participants:

On behalf of Mr. Yoshinori Goto, Q12 Rapporteur, the following working document has been posted for consideration at next week's meeting:

WD01 - Draft recommendation J.mcvif-arch: Architecture of multi-channel video signal distribution over IP-based network

The location of the document:

http://ties.itu.int/u/tsg9/sg9/xchange/q12/Q12-Aug2006-MtgDocs/
Best regards,

Christie Poland

Senior Manager, Standards

CableLabs
